
 

 

 
 

Dear Friends, 

 We send you this information so that you can pray for the Mission team from 
Pittsburgh Presbytery as they travel to worship, serve and pray with our beloved partner 
churches in the Blantyre Synod in Malawi.  Also, two of the 12 team members will be 
with our partners in South Sudan for several days.  The team members are 

Theodore Martin 
Michael Stanton 

Jamaal White 
Jason Martin, Jr. 

Carol Lasch 
Daniele Ratleffe 
Tyler Domske 

Laniya Simmons-Brown 
Theodore Towns 

Elijah Stanton 
David Carver 
Eddie Willson 

 

 Departure from Pittsburgh will be on March 8 (flying out of Washington) and 
return to Pittsburgh will be on March 23. 

Please share this information with your church, and encourage the congregation 
and church groups, your Session and Deacons, to join in prayer for the trip and our 
partners in Malawi and South Sudan. 

Again, thank you for joining us all in prayer for our traveling team and our 
beloved partners in Malawi and South Sudan.  

 
God bless you - Mulungu Akudalitseni 

Rev John Hamilton and Rev Sharon Stewart with the Pittsburgh Presbytery International 
Partnership Team  
 


